
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Team Arrival – Oklahoma 
12/24/21 
Oklahoma Tight End Jeremiah Hall  
 
Question: How was the trip? 
 
Hall: Oh, it was good. I slept the entire way, so I have a fresh leg. I’m good to go.  
 
Question: How have practices been up to this point?   
 
Hall: They’ve been exciting. Bob has done a great job of bringing energy and all the coaches are ready. 
Especially the old guys, this being my last one, making sure everybody’s good to go. 
 
 
Question: What is it about this Oregon team in its early scouting that is going to give you some 
challenges? 
 
Hall: From an offensive point of view, looking at their defense, they have some secondary guys that are 
out but their remaining guys that are their playing…the linebackers can fly around as well as the 
remaining guys in the secondary. So, we’re accounting for them on offense, and we’re prepared. 
 
 
Question: What are you looking forward to most in this trip? 
 
Hall: People are what make the trip when you’re away from your families on Christmas day. You see 
everybody posting stuff on social media and stuff like that so I’m looking forward to the events, the time 
I have left with my guys and pretty much the experience. The game will be fun, and I’ll be all ready for 
that but I’m mostly looking forward to the time.  
 
 
Question: Will you be making a special podcast episode from the Valero Alamo Bowl? 
 
Hall: Actually, you might. Stay tuned. I think we have something to prepare for this coming week.  
 
 
Question: Tell us about a holiday tradition you had growing up.  
Hall: We have a tree just like everybody else. I guess the tradition now is me being away for Christmas. I 
haven’t been to one with my family in a while so maybe we’ll make one after I get a little bit more time.  
 
 


